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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, March 7, 2022 —Federal Engineering, Inc. (FE) continues to expand its support of the 
public safety industry and professional organizations. 
 
Mr. Ronald F. Bosco, President & CEO of FE said: “Federal Engineering has been consulting to first responders 
for almost four decades. Few consulting firms have the breadth of experience in technologies, methodologies, 
and personnel that our team possesses. We have always prided ourselves in ‘giving back’ to the industry and 
our client base by bringing our experiences and lessons learned to the organizations involved in setting the future 
direction of public safety communications and dispatch systems.”  
 
Mr. Bosco continued: “FE consultants had previous careers as PSAP managers, law enforcement, fire, and EMS 
first responders, public safety radio engineers, and dispatchers. As a result of these backgrounds, they have a 
practical understanding of both the business and the technologies involved. FE subject matter experts are 
members of and contributors to the following: 
 
 NG9-1-1 Data Flow NENA Working Group  
 Monitoring & Managing NG9-1-1 NENA Working Group  
 GIS Template NENA Working Group  
 911ESInet-PSBN Interconnection NENA Working Group 
 911/988 NENA Operations Working Group 
 911/988 NENA Interactions Working Group 
 NENA 911 Professional Education Working Group 
 IAED Police Council of Standards Group 
 NPSTC Interoperability Committee 
 APCO Spectrum & Technology Committee 
 Project 25 Technology Interest Group (PTIG) 

 
We will continue to support these and other efforts to improve public safety services.” 
 
Federal Engineering is a leading, nationwide public safety communications consulting firm providing analysis, 
design, procurement, and implementation support for NG9-1-1, PSAPs, ECCs, and EOCs. These services 
complement FE’s wide range of services in public safety and public service communications involving traditional 
VHF, UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 900 MHz, and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems as well as LTE and CBRS. FE’s 
cybersecurity practice helps our clients defend against today’s complex and ever-changing threat landscape. FE 
personnel also serve as trusted advisors assisting clients to assess emerging services such as FirstNet and the 
impacts of new technologies on their current and future plans.  Since 1983, FE has completed thousands of 
projects in all 50 states and throughout Canada enhancing public safety systems for numerous state, regional, 
county, local and federal government clients.   
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support services 
for voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, finance, education,  and computer services 
industries. FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, unbiased consulting services that 
are not influenced by any technology, product, vendor, or approach. 
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